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Garfield Residents: Please remember 
that all your complaints: nuisance due to 
loud music, barking/unleashed dogs, etc.; 
should come to the City Hall. First, we ask 
that you try to fix the nuisance/problem 
with the offending party, but if that does 
not resolve it, then contact the City Hall. 
If you feel threatened or in danger, con-

tact the Sheriff.  Thank You!  
(we appreciate your cooperation) 

City Hall  320-834-2238 
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It is time for a City wide “Spring Clean-

up” campaign.   We are encouraging all 

City residents/businesses to take some 

time and spruce up their property to 

improve in general the appearance of 

our City.    
 

To avoid a letter and/or a ticket, get 

those unlicensed vehicles taken care of 

along with any other nuisance violations 

within your yard.   



Did you know that as a resident of 

the City of Garfield,  you can rent 

the Community Center for $50 a 

day for your event plus a damage 

deposit  

The Community Center does book up 

fast, so reserve your date today by 

calling  320-834-2238 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION June is… 

 National Safety 
Month 

 

 Men’s Health Month 

 
Friday, June 7th 

National Donut Day 
 

Saturday, June 8th 
National Best Friend Day 

  
Friday, June 14th 

Flag Day 

 
Sunday, June 16th 
Father’s Day 

 
Friday, June 21st 

Summer Solstice 

Thursday, June 27th 
National Handshake 
Day 

National 
Sunglasses 

Day 

 

All dogs are to be licensed yearly 
with the City of Garfield.  Yes, this 
means your dog too! 
 

Spring is here and dogs like to 
run this time of the year.  
Please be a good neighbor, 
leash your dogs and keep them 
in your own yard! 
 

Office Hours:   8AM-4PM 
           Mon.—Thurs. 
 
 

  

The City of Garfield now has a Facebook 
Page. This page will be used as another 
way to communicate with the residents in 
Garfield about upcoming events, im-
portant notices or other items of interest. 

City of Garfield, Minnesota      
gives us a  

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

Notice 

The 2018 Consumer Confidence Re-
port will not be mailed this year.  Cop-
ies are available at City Hall during of-
fice hours or you may request a copy 
by calling  320-834-2238.  

The Public Works Department plans to 
flush 
fire hydrants in the City during the first 
couple of weeks in June.  
 

Your water is safe to drink.  Occasional-
ly,  water becomes discolored after hy-
drant flushing. If this happens, run your 
cold water tap for a few minutes until 
the water clears. If it doesn't clear the 
first time, wait a few minutes and run 
the water again. You should avoid 
washing clothes until the water clears. 

National Flip Flop Day 

This includes the 

City Park and at 

City Hall. 


